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Deputy Jennifer Murnane O'Connor 20" February 2024

Dail Eireann

Leinster House

Dublin 2

PQ 2361/24 —To ask the Minister for Health if the HSE now charges public patients a
fee for a MRI scan following a referral; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -
Jennifer Murnane O'Connor

Dear Deputy Murnane O'Connor,
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of
the above Parliamentary question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for

response.

| am not aware of charges for public patients for a MRI scan following referral in a public
hospital.

If you have specific information in relation to a query raised please provide details and | will
arrange to look into the matter further.

| trust this is of assistance to you.

Yodrs, smcer

‘\ ' ‘!“\ﬂé -
lessa Lynch

General Manager
Acute Operations ™



